
March 7, 2018 

Week 35 

The FGCU 
Rotaract 
Club presid-
ed over the 
meeting 
which was 
called to or-

der by Pres-
ident Sher-
lyna. Rory 
read the in-
vocation 
and Marco 
led us in the 
Pledge.  
Brent did the Four Way Test. All came together 
to sing the song, Take Me Out to the Ball 
Game!  Bob Lombardo gave us the Rotary Mi-

nute.    Sherlyna 
read our an-
nouncements 
which included re-
porting that the 
Club Social will be 
at The Trianon the 
following evening 
and for all to Save 
the Date for the 

Club Anniversary on November 10, 2018.  Rog-
er asked for takers on an extra ticket for a Wa-
ter Quality discussion at the Hyatt the following 
week.  Bob reminded us of the purpose of the 
Club Social which is fellowship and a Club 
makeup as well!  Roger had a helper in Marco 

as he fined folks, 
introduced guests, 
collected Happy/
Sad Dollars, and 
Happy Birthday 
wiches.  The first 
job was to fine Dr. 
Brad for his 
“shower shoes”, 

This Morning’s Invocation 
Almighty God, recognizing our inadequacies as 
human beings we ask for wisdom and strength not 
our own, in order to be the best possible citizens 
in our community, and practitioners in our respec-
tive vocations. We pray not only for ourselves and 
for local needs and concerns, but for fellow Rotari-
ans in clubs around the globe in order that dark 
corners of need worldwide might be illumined and 
transformed into brightness and hope.  For food 
and fellowship we now offer thanks, and for the 
relationships we have with each other as together 
we pursue the avenues of service in the spirit of 
our Four-Way Test.  Amen. 

This week’s program: 
David Mance, Bonita Concert Band 

Song: This Land Is Your Land 
This land is your land,  
This land is my land 

From California to the New York Island, 
From the Redwood Forest 
To the Gulf Stream waters; 

This land was made for you and me. 
 

As I was walking that ribbon of highway 
I saw above me that endless skyway; 

I saw below me that golden valley 
this land was made for you and me. 

Dr. Wendy felt 
Roger should be 
fined since the 
shoes Dr. Brad 
had on were not 
shower shoes!  
They were slides!  
She was also 
“hopeful” that her 
family would stay 

out of the ER from now on!  Nancy was happy to 
be going out of town to see her granddaughter 
who will be turning 13.  Dr. Steve had a happy 

dollar to be in the 
21st academic 
year of the Estero 
Interact Club.  
This year there 
are 70 students!  
Guests were an-
nounced including 
Trish Leonard 
who is not a 

morning person!  Trish will be helping promote 
the opening of the new NCH ER! Wendell 
McClurg III, System Director of  Operations for 
Emergency Services NCH Healthcare System, 
was the speaker.  Wendell told the group that 
the services provided at this new facility will be 
the same as those offered at their northeast 
campus.  The facility will open in December with 

41,000 square feet, 
of which 12,000 will 
be a full radiology 
suite.  The 2nd 
floor will be doc-
tors’ offices and a 
surgery center.  
There will be an 
Open House that 
all will be invited to 
attend.    

October 10, 2018                                                      Week 15 



Notable Notes 

A Memorial Service for  Dick Frederickson will be 
held on October 13th at 2 p.m. at the First Presby-
terian Church on Bonita Beach Road.   
5 Years ago  
Bob Lombardo announced the dates of our up-
coming theatrical production, a radio show of “It’s A 
Wonderful Life.” Mark your calendars for the eve-
nings of February 11, 12, and 13.  Plan on attending, 
volunteering, and helping make this event extraordi-
nary and profitable.  Thanks to Sandy Scoggins for 
agreeing to oversee costuming and wardrobe 
10 Years ago   
Rotary Foundation Approves Grant to YMCA.  Last 
meeting President Ray Faubion announced that the 
Rotary Foundation had approved a $5,000 grant to 
the YMCA in support of its work in our community. 
Accepting the grant of was Rick Gutierrez of the 
YMCA pictured with President Ray and Richard Gar-
ner, Trustee of The Foundation of The Rotary 
Club of Bonita Springs. 

 
50/50 

Dale did not win 
the pot,  

but he did win 
$100!! 

 
The pot is now 

$500 

Upcoming Programs 
Oct 12, Dictionary Day! 
Oct 15. Cirella’s Golf & Dinner Event 
Oct 17th, Rich Willett, Overcoming Polio 
Oct 24th, Molly Schweers, Lee County Solid 
Waste 
Oct 26, Rotary Boat Social, Baywater Boats 
Oct 31st, Trish Leonard, Putting on a  Win-
ning Halloween Party. 
Nov 10, Save the Date, Club Anniversary  
 
Birthdays (Oct 7 - Oct 13) 
Scott Anderson  Oct 13 
Clara Graham  Oct 13 
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Vince Modarelli had a 
clever joke about Rog-
er.   

Dr. Brian was just 
minding his own busi-
ness.   

Nancy was happy 
about her granddaugh-
ter and Dr. Wendy de-
bated shower shoes! 

 

 

 


